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This edition of the newsletter will be fairly brief, coming mid-issue. We have a couple of things to 
mention ...
   The first relates to the current edition, (287) for August which came out at the start of the month 
while Judith and I were at the UIS International Congress in France (in fact, you say this issue well 
before we did). At the same time, a website error arose - not of our making, but introduced by 
the company that adds a security layer to the website, which for about three days caused visitors 
to reach the home page but all the others reported they were missing. Once spotted, this was 
soon corrected - but apologies to anyone who was caught up in this while trying to renew their 
subscription. If you haven’t yet to be ready for the next issue (which will be somewhat a special 
edition), or you wish to buy a single issue, it’s all working now!

   The other mention is of our caption competition, with a flagship caving light from Petzl, the latest 
DUO RL worth nearly £750, as the prize. This is your reminder - why not enter? But, you only have 
until the end of the month to do so.
   We hope to hear from you.

Best wishes from
Chris & Judith
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